
Merchandise Officer Report 2024 

 
Once again, just more of the same and not a lot to report. 
 
This year we trailed selling the badges and year pins via the website. 
We actually made just one sale. 
 
As we are not taking the badge stock to the 2024 Convention in Darwin, I thought 
that we get a little more interest in web sales, however not so. 
 
I hope that the Darwin Committee mention this in their programme so not to 
disappoint the dancers. 
 
The 2024 Year Bars were ordered and sent to the Convention Committee, 

 

Barbara Treharne 
Merchandising Officer 

 

 


